
 

DIPALESENG LOCAL MUNICIPALITY 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Temporary Water Supply Disruption – Balfour Town and Balfour North  

This notice serves to inform the community of the disruption of water service 

provision affecting the Balfour Town and Balfour North areas. 

This is as a result of broken water pipe along Voortrekker Road on the 

Balfour North side.  

Water technicians are currently onsite attending to the repair work and 

restoration is anticipated for this afternoon. 

The municipality sincerely apologize for the inconvenience and appreciate 

your patience while attempts to achieve normal water supply as quickly and 

safely as possible are executed. 

 

MR. LWAZI CINDI 

MUNICIPAL MANAGER 

02 October 2025 
 

 
 

Tel: 017 004 0027  

Email: records@dipaleseng.com 

Complaints: complaints@dipaleseng.com 

WhatsApp: 071 683 7755 

Facebook: Dipaleseng Local Municipality       

 Website: www.dipaleseng.gov.za 
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